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 A big thank you to all of those who have so generously given a 
financial gift to the church project here in Lieusaint.  We are asking and 
praying for $100,000 toward our much-needed new building.  Since 
November, $55,000 has come in!  Praise the Lord - we are over half-way 
there!  Please continue praying that God would provide the money for us 
to be able to build soon.  The city wants to tear down the building we’re 
currently renting from them and they want to do it ASAP! 
 
 
 “Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good 
works and glorify your Father in heaven.” (Mat 5:16)  The world seems 
so dark - wars, corruption, inflation, famine, natural disasters, disease.   
Everywhere we look, we see heartache, sorrow, anger, hate, bitterness 
and plenty of anxiety - especially for the future. Be encouraged - Jesus 
has overcome the world!  This darkness needs the light and love of Jesus 
Christ.   Let us look to Him, shine for Him and point others to Him as we 
pray without ceasing. 
 

  
Because He lives, 

 
Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 

 


